
My name is Lovorka Sucic (aka Laurie Sucic)
Long time member of Harbord Diggers and 25 years member of the Harbord Diggers Women's Bowling 
Club.
Me and my bowling mates are very happy and extremely pleased to learn that Harbord Diggers, after 6 
years of us waiting, is completing our Bowling Green. Bowling is essential for my Mental and Physical 
Health and is a very important of my Life. Missing the social and physical part of bowling, particularly 
during the COWID period.

Bowling is a beautiful and a quiet game that would disturb no one.

Hoping that Northern Beaches Council takes a positive view on the DA, so Harbord Diggers can finalize 
our Bowling Green.
Best Regards

Laurie Sucic 
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our bowling Green



Best regards 

Laurie Sucic


